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Sabbath, April 17, 2021

Winston-Salem First Seventh-Day Adventist Church

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy
and presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word,
worship and praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you
would fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of
you and let us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR: Justin Howard (336) 979-2258; 
jhoward@carolinasda.org 

TREASURER: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365; 
rworley@tullockmanagement.com

CLERK: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603; 
odsbentley@aol.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfirstsdachurchbulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

For more information about our online classes and meetings, 
please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.



PRAYER REQUESTS

Welcome and Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Worship through Giving Mishael Muze

Children's Story Fanny Clarke

Congregational Prayer Kurt Schneider

Special Music Isabella Howard

ANNOUNCEMENTS The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard

Sabbath School Classes Start at 9:30 am

Adult Class #1 Zoom
Adult Class #2 Sanctuary
Earliteen/Youth (13+) next to Pastor's Study
Juniors (10–12) Gym Classroom
Primary (7–9) Primary Classroom
Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0–6) Cradle Roll Classroom

Budget Rec'd Over/Under
2021 Year-to-Date
Church Budget $27,000.00 $20,524.65 ($6,475.35)

TCA $20,764.00 $13,945.00 ($6,819.00)

This week's offering: Mt. Pisgah Academy

Today 7:54 PM

Next Friday 8:00 PM

Isaiah 6:1-5

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

GENEROUS LIVING

SUNSET CALENDAR

A Worship Experience to Remember!

Just As I Am

Tri-City Academy mortgage, as well as the school itself, that God 
would bless their efforts to care for our children and provide a 
great education for them.

Chris and Amy Meadows; Lyme disease.

Shawn, the son of a church member's friend, for addiction issues.

Please send prayer requests to 
WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com

In April, the Outreach Ministry Team would like to distribute Sack
Lunches. We are asking for volunteers to donate 8 oz. size bottle
waters, granola bars, individualized fruits (example apples,
mandarins, bananas, oranges, tangerines etc.), individual packets
of peanut butter and jelly, Ziploc bags (sandwich and one-gallon
sizes) plastic knives, and napkins. The goal is to distribute these
Sack Lunches in Winston Salem to the homeless on 4/24/2021
starting at 2:30 pm. These items can be dropped off at the church
Tuesday and Wednesday between 11:00 am – 6:00 pm. If the
Pastor is not there, please leave these items at the door.

We are again collecting food to give to the South Fork 
Elementary School. Specifically, ingredients for meals such as 
spaghetti & sauce, ramen meals, rice & beans, canned meat, 
canned vegetables, mac 'n cheese, etc. Please put your donated 
items in the area by the water fountain. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to giving. You can 
return your Tithe and Offerings in one of several ways:

1. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114 
OR  c/o 7052 Orchard Path Dr., Clemmons, NC 27012

2. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."

3. Church Drop Box. Located at the church entrance on the Family 
Life Center side.

Offering Envelopes: Contact Rodney Worley, Treasurer at 
rworley@tullockmanagement.com or call (336) 830-2365 and 


